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To Whom It May Concern:

Our school hired Marco Boudreau to help us with supervision of
students during the recess and lunchtime sessions. He was asked
to do wdercover surveillance and videotape the students.

He wag gxfremely valuable to our school as he accomplished this
service in a professional and discreet manner.

We were able to suspend and expel students who completed drug
deals, smoked marijuana, and took part in vandalism and bullying.
He helped tremendously in making the environment a safer place.

Me impressed us with his tactics. He was quite reliable and
Professional in completing his task. He was also able to build
pelationships with many of our students and staff members.

I recommend him for employment of a various nature with a
school or private enterprise. He would be of great assistance
should his services be required.

Should you need anymore information, please feel free to contact
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Mr. J. Wallach Vice Principal



